
Darha Philipot

From: Environment Manager [enviromgr@nsma.net]
Sent: July 15, 201110:37 AM
To: Darha Philipot
Subject: RE: Upcoming Community Info Session in Dettah - Debogorski EA

Expires: August 14, 2011 12:00AM

Hi Darha,

The NSMA does not have sufficient staff or financial resources to attend.

From: Darha Phillpot fmailto:dphillpot©reviewboard.ca]
Sent: July 11, 2011 13:52
To: enviromgr~nsma.net; general@nsma.net
Subject: Upcoming Community Info Session in Dettah - Debogorski EA

Hi Sheryl,

I am sending a quick email to ask if you plan to participate in the upcoming Community Information Session for EA 1112-
001 - Debogorski Exploration project in the Drybones Bay area. It is scheduled for the afternoon and evening of July 20th

in Dettah.

We are organizing logistics, specifically travel to and fro and are trying to determine which parties intend to participate.

Darha

Darha Philipot
Environmental Assessment Officer
************************************************************~

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
#200 Scotia Centre Box 938,
5102-50th Ave
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
~ 867-766-7066 ~ 867-766-7074
Toll Free: 1-866-912-3472 (NWT/Nunavut/Yukon only)
website: www.reviewboard.ca

Please consider the environment before printing this email,

1


